The Yorkshire Gathering on Sunday April 23rd, 2017 - St. George’s Day.

[bookmark: _GoBack]The plan is to have a Sunday Lunch carvery (3 courses plus coffee £22) at the Bridge Inn at Walshford Bridge. This is situated about 6 minutes from the A1 at Wetherby. The object is to have an informal setting to encourage a wider age group than we normally achieve. We will also be able to welcome wives/husbands, partners, friends and children (at a reduced rate), please see their website: www.thebridgewetherby.co.uk.

After a very encouraging presentation from Mark George (Chairman of the Trustees) at OSB's Day possibly there should be more positive news on the re-opening of St Bees School. We will hopefully have a member of the Trustees and our OSB President, Dacre Watson, attending. I do hope you will be able to come. 

Best wishes, 
Steve Crossley-Smith (SH 47-52).
Email: crossleysmith@btinternet.com
Tel. 01943 830640.

